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Date:  August 15, 2008
To: Payphone Service Providers in Michigan
From:  AT&T Michigan
Subject: Welcome Home Michigan Promotion 
A retail promotional period has been established from August 15, 2008 through November 11, 2008 for IPP Access Line service as described in Tariff M.P.S.C. No. 20R, Part 13, Section 2.  This promotion applies to eligible Payphone Service Providers (PSPs) who have discontinued service with AT&T Michigan for the purpose of establishing service with a Competitive Local Exchange Carrier operating within AT&T Michigan’s territory.      
During the promotional period, eligible PSPs who subscribe to IPP Access Line service with AT&T Michigan for a 12-month term commitment will receive a one-time bill credit in the amount of $42.25 for each line added. 
To be eligible for this promotion, the service installation must be accomplished with service order processing work only.  Service installations that require field work and/or central office work are not eligible for this promotion.  Service taken under this promotion may not be combined with any other promotion.  Please note:

If you terminate service on any line taken under this promotion prior to the completion of the 12-month term commitment, you will be billed $42.25 for each line terminated in the billing cycle following the termination.
AT&T Michigan appreciates your business.  Questions may be directed to the Payphone Service Center at 800-924-3666 or to your account manager.
